
 

 
24 April 2018 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 request (LGOIMA) for 
information on the Dunedin Public Library new book purchase 
guidelines/policy/procedures. 
 
I am writing in response to your official information request received 10 April 2018 regarding 
information on the Dunedin Public Library new book purchase guidelines/policy/procedures. 
 
Below is a link to our Dunedin City Council website. Here you will find the Library Collection 
Development Policy. 
 
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/your-council/council-documents/policies/dunedin-public-librarier-
collection-development 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 




